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Mission Statement

To protect and develop
Oakdale Irrigation District
water resources for the
maximum benefit of the
Oakdale Irrigation District
community by providing
excellent irrigation and
domestic water service.

Your credit will be applied to
your account on April 3, 2017.
You will be sent a statement
regarding your Water Delivery
account balance by
April 10, 2017.

OAKDALE IRRIGATION DISTRICT

LANDOWNER NOTICE - March 31, 2017

The Oakdale Irrigation District Board of Directors
approved a one-time per gross acre rebate of $14.50
to be applied as a credit to dll in-district water delivery
accounts.

This rebate was made possible by landowner's
conservation and wisely managing their water use
during the 2016 irrigation season. As a result of your
efforts, OID and SSJID were able to put in place an end
of season water sale with the Department of Water
Resources and 28 other agencies, represented by San
Luis Delta Mendota Water Authority, (including 5
Stanislaus County agencies). If it weren't for this water
release and sale the water would have reverted to the
control of the Bureau of Reclamation without
compensation.




